
 

175th Anniversary Commemorative Merchandise  

Payroll Deduction Authorization Contract 
 
In partnership with the San Diego Sheriff’s Department, the DSA is offering a set of commemorative items to celebrate the 

upcoming 175th anniversary of the Department. Each item will be available for pickup after payroll deduction and/or DROS 

process has been completed.  
 

Fields marked with * are required to be completed by customer. 
*Name: 
 
 

*Phone: *Email: 

*Firearm Quan�ty: Total Firearm 
Cost: 

$ 

*Coin Quan�ty: Total Coin Cost: 

$ 
*Badge Quan�ty: 

 
Total Badge Cost: 

$ 

Sales Tax: DROS:  Total Cost: 

*# of Payrolls:   4 PR     6 PR     8 PR 
 
 

Amount Per payroll: *If purchasing a badge, please email a copy of 
your department ID to jkuhn@dsasd.org. 

 

I understand refunds, exchanges, and early payoffs are not available and authorize the DSA to deduct the 

amount listed in the above contract. 

 

*Signature:         *Date:     

Completed by:  

 

 

Office use only: 

PR # Begin: 
 
 
 

PR # Complete: 

Serial Number: Customer No�fied:  

 

  

mailto:jkuhn@dsasd.org

